New HUD Grants Threaten Single-Family Homes
Because They Are ‘Racist’
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Local governments across the US are removing single-family neighborhoods in the name of
fighting racism. The real goal is, not to fight racism, but to move people into high-
density urban areas with apartment buildings, which is mandated by the UN’s Agenda-21
blueprint for the elimination of private property.
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